From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 23 January 2012 17:08
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 11/01925/REM
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 5:07 PM on 23 Jan 2012 from Mr Gordon Kelman.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land At Whitelands Farm South West Of Bicester Adjoining Oxford Road And Middleton Stoney Road Bicester Oxfordshire 

	Proposal:
	Reserved Matters (Outline Application 06/00967/OUT) - Application for landscaping scheme for an area of strategic informal open space (referred to as Whitelands Farm) serving the SW Bicester (Kingsmere) Development 

	Case Officer:
	Linda Griffiths 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Gordon Kelman

	Email:
	gordon.kelman@oxfordshire.gov.uk 

	Address:
	Speedwell House, Speedwell Street, Oxford OX1 1NE


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Oxfordshire County Council

	Stance:
	Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	The landscaping scheme should pay particular regard to watercourses and drainage ditches, ie trees and shrubs should not be planted in areas which could give rise to roots and overgrowth becoming potential causes of blockages to water courses and ditches. 


